
Bonnie Cannon – Member, Board of Directors 
Represents the DC Chapter of the Fraternal Order of Police (FOP).  Bonnie was 

selected to represent the FOP by the President of the DC Chapter of the FOP 
because of her outstanding support and continued work on the DC Police 
Memorial, among many other activities to the DC Chapter of the FOP.  She 
represents the members of the Metropolitan Police Department.   

She is the President and National Trustee for DC and was elected in 2013 to this position.   
 
She previously was Chairperson of the Safety Education Committee for the National Fraternal Order 

of Police (FOP) Auxiliary and is currently serving as the Chairperson for the Legislative Committee 
for the National FOP Auxiliary.  She also served on the National FOP Auxiliary Budget Committee 

and the National FOP Auxiliary Michele Letz Merit Award Committee.  She herself received this 

distinguished award in 2017 for her service and dedication and has had her name placed on the 
Michele Letz National Merit Award Plaque in the National FOP Office in Nashville, TN.   
 
Her husband, Louis Cannon is a 40-year veteran of law enforcement, retiring as a Sergeant from the 

DC Metropolitan Police Department and concluded his career as Chief of Police with the DC 
Protective Services Police Department.  She was born in Oxon Hill, Maryland and after high school 
went on to work for Congressman Norman Shumway for a few years and then chose to be an 

intellectual property specialist until she retired in 2004.  She has two boys from her first marriage 
and two beautiful stepdaughters from her second marriage and 5 grandsons.  She lives in North 
Beach, MD.  


